Nemours

Jacksonville

Nemours Children’s Specialty Care, Jacksonville (in San Marco on Children’s Way) will reopen for patient

appointments on Monday, September 18, following Hurricane Irma. The Fleming Island and Jacksonville South
locations reopened on Wednesday.

Patients who were unable to be seen due to the location’s closure this week are being rescheduled at satellite

locations in south Jacksonville or Fleming Island. In addition, we are working to accommodate patients as soon
as possible once the San Marco location reopens.

https://nemours.mediaroom.com/2017-09-14-Nemours-Main-Jacksonville-Location-Reopening-Monday



https://www.nemours.org/locations/specialty-care/florida-pediatric-specialty-care-jacksonville.html
https://www.nemours.org/locations/specialty-care/florida-pediatric-specialty-care-jacksonville-south.html
https://www.nemours.org/locations/specialty-care/florida-pediatric-specialty-care-fleming-island.html
https://nemours.mediaroom.com/2017-09-14-Nemours-Main-Jacksonville-Location-Reopening-Monday

